Sim Leisure Group Ltd.
(Company Registration Number: 201808096D)
(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore)

RESPONSE TO QUESTION FROM THE SHAREHOLDER ON THE ANNUAL REPORT

The Board of Directors (the “Board” or “Directors”) of Sim Leisure Group Ltd. (the “Company”,
and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the below question raised by a
shareholder in respect of the Company’s Annual Report for the financial year ended 31
December 2023. The Company wishes to provide the following response to the shareholder’s
question:

Q1. May | understand will there be discussion and understanding of opening dates of
Kidzania and financial viability of Kidzania?

The Company will conduct a business update briefing at the Annual General Meeting
(“AGM”), which amongst others, will provide insights and update on the progress of
and investment in our new KidZania Singapore attraction. The presentation material
will be disseminated or distributed to the shareholders through the SGXNet prior to the
AGM.
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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed
by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (“Sponsor’), for
compliance with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and
the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the
correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this
announcement.

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Shervyn Essex, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer
Quay Centre Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg.




